
Priory News 4th November 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back after the half-term break. We hope you all had a 

restful and enjoyable time together. 

We were very pleased to meet with you all before the half-term 

break for our parents’ evenings. If you missed an appointment, 

please remember you can contact the school office to arrange to 

meet with your child’s class teacher. 

Earlier this week, you will have received a letter about our          

subscription to National Online Safety—this is a fantastic website 

with lots of helpful videos and guides for parents—please do sign 

up to use it and access the resources there. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Individual Photographs 10th November 

Year 6 Coffee Morning 11th November 

Flu Vaccination—second session 14th November 

Children in Need Day 18th November 

Bags2School collection 22nd November 

Wood Green workshops 23rd / 24th November 

St Neots Museum Visit for Year 6 28th / 29th November 

Year 3/4 Futsal Tournament 30th November 

Year 6 Chaos Science Visit 1st December 

FOPJS Discos  1st December 

Parents Do Day 7th December 

Christmas Lunches  19th / 20th December 

Christingle 21st December 
 
Cambridgeshire Support for Families 

As winter approaches, more people will feel the impact of infla-
tion and increasing fuel bills.  County Council’s webpages on 
support with the cost of living provide information on accessing 
grants and debt advice, support on getting all the money you're 
entitled to and more information about the government's    
recent support measures.   

The page also contains a link for the Council’s Household     
Support Fund.  This fund, which has wide eligibility criteria, 
provides direct financial support and a gateway to more per-
sonalised offers which are intended to provide longer-term 
help.  It is easy to apply to the fund, details and a link to the 
application form are on the webpage.   

There is also a telephone application route for pensioners 
through our partners Age UK Cambridge & Peterborough on 
01223 221929  

The Holiday voucher scheme for children will continue to run 
during Christmas and February half term holidays.  If you have 
difficulties accessing your vouchers, please email                    
winter.support@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

Children in Need Day 

Please wear your spots to school as part of Children in Need 

day for a donation to the charity. We will set up a Just Giving 

page for this again. 

Coffee Morning 

We are delighted to be holding our first coffee morning of 

the year next week. All parents are welcome to join us in 

the hall, between 9am—10am for a coffee, and a catch-up.  

Year 6 will be sharing their learning during the morning. 

Poppies  

Poppies will be on sale in school next week, in return for a 

donation.  

These will be brought to classes by some of our older   

children. 

Individual Photographs 

These are being taken on Thursday next week. Information 

regarding this has been sent home already this week. Please 

look out for the letter for this in your inbox. 
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